
 

    

 

 
 
 
 
 

Will Your Roland ColorChoice and SignMate Software Products Run on 
Non-Intel Chips? (Cyrix, AMD, DEC, etc.) 

 
 
The official policy is that the software requires an Intel Pentium processor to run. 
The software should run on other processors, but some are lower quality and 
can cause random problems that are hard to troubleshoot. 
 
 
The main requirement of the products on the PC platform is that the user has 
Windows 95/98 or NT. All software testing is done on Intel processors. Other 
Processors are certified by Microsoft to run Windows properly, but may have 
conflicts between the processor and the motherboard. You can check the web 
site of the processor to see if Microsoft recommends your particular 
motherboard. We believe that our products can run on non-Intel Pentium 
systems, but there may be problems that arise due to the quality of the system. 
Usually non-Intel Pentium systems are less expensive and are built for the 
consumer market. They use less expensive components and are not really 
appropriate for our users. This applies to all manufacturers of PCs. Consumer 
PCs have different requirements than business PCs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 


